
Connect the Numbers on 9/30
The community is invited to help
Clark  College  celebrate  the
successful  completion  of  the
“Ensuring  a  Bright  Future”
fundraising  campaign  on
September 30 from 2:30 to 4:30
p.m. at the Andersen Fountain on
the  main  campus  of  Clark

College.  The  family-friendly  celebration  will  include
carnival-inspired games and food, as well as presentations by
Clark students from a variety of academic fields and at least
one big surprise.

When the Clark College Foundation launched the “Ensuring a
Bright Future” campaign five years ago, it set its fundraising
goal at $20 million. As has been previously announced, that
goal  was  surpassed—a  remarkable  feat  at  any  time,  but
especially during one of the worst economic downturns within
living memory, and a testament to the important role Clark
College  plays  in  supporting  its  community.  During  the
September 30 celebration, attendees will learn exactly how
much the campaign raised.

The “Ensuring a Bright Future” campaign was launched in 2010
by the Clark College Foundation with the goal of raising $20
million to help support Clark College in key areas that had
been identified by the college, the Clark College Foundation,
and  the  community.  The  Clark  College  Foundation  is  the
separate philanthropic arm of Clark College with the mission
of supporting student success and providing funds for program
excellence at the college.

This event is free and open to the public. Andersen Fountain
is located to the south of Gaiser Hall.
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